
 

 

23rd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: End of Half Term – May 2025 
 
Here we are at another end of a half term. Once again time has flown. This has been the shortest 
half term of the year and yet it has been packed with as much school business as usual. 
 
First and foremost, it has been the half term in which the public exams started. Our students in 
Years 11 and 13 have conducted themselves marvellously and we could not be more pleased 
with their attitude and effort. The job is ongoing though. Exams continue after the half term break 

so there is still work to do. 
 
We have also seen the same high levels of extra-curricular activity across the school. Of particular 
note is the rapid development of the school garden project under the watchful eye of the 
Student Ambassadors, and the preparation for the School Musical which will see curtain up at 
the beginning of July. 
 
We have also had a Key Stage 3 Rewards evening, multiple visits to London and the surrounding 
area and the move in PE to the summer sports of athletics and rounders, and the competitive 
fixtures have continued. 
 

Uniform 
I must make you aware of some crucial uniform updates.  
 
Summer uniform will not start after half term. We will communicate when it does become an 
option. 

 
Coats must not have large logos or pictures on them. This is not a new rule, but I must repeat it 
here. Certainly, from September, pupils who wear these sorts of coats can expect to have them 
confiscated in line with our school Behaviour Policy. 
 
I hope you have a peaceful and restful week off and we will look forward to seeing you all again 
on Monday 2nd June. 
 
Thank you very much for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
Mr N. Walters  

Headteacher 

https://thegvoffice.com/public/sls-featherstone/0

